Village Contact Information

Mavor Bill Goney
PHONE: 330-650-4111, ext. 5

E-MAIL: b.goncy@bostonheightsvillage.com

Fiscal Officer

Betty Klingenberg

PHONE: 330-650-4111, ext. 3

E-MAIL: bklingenbergfo@bostonheightsvillage.com

Chief of Police

Ray Heatwall
Phone: 330-650-4111, ext. 4

E-MAIL: chiefheatwall@bostonheightsvillage.com

Valley Fire District-Fire Chief
Charlie Riedel

PHONE: 330-657-2292
E-MAII.: criedel@valleyfire.us

Clerk of Courts

Kathryn Enovitch
PHONE: 330-650-4111 (Village Hall)

E-MAIL: kenovitch@bostonheightsvillage.com

Road Superintendent

Chuck Pickering
PHONE: 330-650-4111, ext. 6

E-MAIL.: c.pickering@bostonheightsvillage.com
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Boston Heights, OH 44236

Phone: 330-650-4111
Fax: 330-655-9578

If you would prefer to receive future
Village Newsletters ELECTRONICALLY.
please send an email to:

Natalie Van Kannel
n.vankannel@bostonheightsvillage.com

e ek o ofeoke e e Aok ok e s e sk ke sk ke sk sk ke e ok ke ke ke sk e ke ok

As 2016 progresses, meeting agendas,
legislation, minutes, events, department’s
information for residents and other
pertinent Village information will be
posted online at:

www,villageofbostonheights.com
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Is it time to renew you vehicle
license tags? Please remember to
state that “BOSTON HEIGHTS" is
your home community so that your
village receives money for improving
your roadwaysl
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July-September, 2016

Marketplace at Boston
Heights opened its first busi-
ness June 22, 2016, 7:30AM.

COSTCO made their pres-
ence known in the communi-
ty by inviting residents to a
meet COSTCO managers
breakfast hosted in our Vil-
lage Hall on June 11, 2016.

Many of you purchased

memberships and attended
the open house on June 21.
Wednesday morning, June
22, was the Grand Opening.

Cosrco

WELCOME TO BOSTON
HEIGHTS!




REGIONAL INCOME TAX AGENCY

Current and new residents must be
registered with R.I.T.A. To file
updates, the Village Fiscal Officer
has registration forms and can
assist you with completing them.
As time passes, changes occur to
your income and updates are nec-
essary to your filing status. Make
sure “BOSTON HEIGHTS” is
listed as your home community.

Village Office Will Be
Closed:

September S—Labor Day
October 10—Columbus Day

.. . Valley Fire Association

Tables and chairs are available for rent.
1 Table and 8 chairs are $5.00, 1 table
$2.00, 1 chair $.50; rental period is 2

days. Contact Valley Fire Inc. at Valley

firedistrict@gmail.com. to order tables
and chairs online .

MATHEWS-THOMAS PARK NEWS

The new heater purchased this year is
now heating the pool. Guest passes and
pool memberships are still available at
Village Hall during business hours. Guest
passes are not available from the life-
guards. Hastings Waterworks is offering
swim lessons, by signing up online.

SAVE SATURDAY, OCTOBER 1,
2016 for the Fall Festival, from 1 to 4 PM,
at the park. Details of food, games, hay-
rides, will follow in the next newsletter.

2016 Council Meetings

July 12
Aug. 9
Sept.13

Finance Meetings
July 26
Aug. 23
Sept. 27

Planning Commission/BZA

Aug. 3
Sept. 7
Oct. 5

Volunteers Needed:

The Fairview Cemetery Association NEEDS
volunteers to maintain the cemetery
grounds. Monthly work sessions are held on
Saturdays, weather permitting. Interested
persons are welcome to attend. Please con-
tact Kim Brannon: 234-380-5561 for more
information on volunteering and/or to serve
on the association.

Road Department

330-650-4111, Ext. 6

Branch and leaf pickup occurs on Mondays,
weather permitting.

Do not block roadways, storm water inlets or
drain pipes with leaf piles or debris.

2016 Council Members

Ron Antal
PHONE: 330-715-6780
EMAIL: ron{@ronantal.com

Bob Bartko
PHONE: 330-416-0148
E-MAIL: bobtreeguardians@yahoo.com

Heather Davis
PHONE: 330-571-6561
E-MAIL; hdavis@bostonheightsvillage.com

Ron Fenn
PHONE: 330-653-8362
E-MAIL: r fenn@bostonheightsvillage.com

Janet Miller
PHONE: 330-653-3202
E-MAIL: j.miller@bostonheightsvillage.com

Don Polvak, President Pro Tempore
PHONE: 330-655-5023

E-MAIL: dpolyak{@bostonheightsvillage.com




Mayor’s Report:
The Village of Boston Heights

The cicadas have caused damage to our
trees which will take a year or two to reju-
venate. In undisturbed wooded areas and
around your homes, the cicadas were more
pronounced because of the undisturbed ground from
which they emerged.

The Akron-Cleveland Road and roadways in the Ledg-
es will be paved this year with the roadways in Wooded
View contracted for Spring 2017 resurfacing.

Olde Eight Road from Rt. 303 to the north corporation
limit is to be advertised for repair and resurfacing later in
2017.

The Dominion East Ohio Gas Training facility is target-
ed for a late 2016 opening at 418 East Hines Hill Road.

Enjoy your Summer and stay safe

HOMESTEAD WATER

EXEMPTIONS

Qualifying Cleveland Water us-
ers may download a form from
the CWD website for the Home-
stead Discount Program. Appli-

cants must be 65 years or older, or
totally or permanently disabled;
own and live at the property; and
must have qualifying income.
Once you filled out the Home-
stead Discount Program form,
mail to:

Cleveland Water

1201 Lakeside Ave.

Attn: Billing Dept.
Cleveland, OH 44224-1132
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NATURAL GAS SERVICE

The postcard you received
about the Natural Gas Opt-
Out indicated that the notices
should arrive soon. If you
choose the NOPEC gas
service, you are
automatically enrolled to
save money on gas. You may
also choose your own gas
supplier by returning the
letter you have or are about
to receive from NOPEC.
Please follow the directions
from NOPEC to continue
with your present supplier.
Call 855-667-3201 to enroll
in the program or change to
NOPEC when your present
contract ends.
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BOSTON HEIGHTS

Many of you have followed the
Zoning Inspector’s suggestions
in starting your Spring into
Summer property cleanup. All
of us need to be considerate of
our Village neighbors and re-
spect their property values.

Keeping lawns neatly mowed
and unlicensed vehicles inside
of buildings enhances the look
of your property and its value.

ZONING INFORMATION

Frederick [Fritz] Alderman is our
Village Zoning Inspector and he is
available to meet at Village Hall.
To learn which future projects re-
quire zoning permits or approval of
the Planning Commission and/or
Board of Zoning Appeals, call:
540.222.8680 for appointment.

HARBHEHEHHERH R

The Northwest Quadrant Water
Project is now installed and final
punch-list items are being reviewed
before final payments are made.
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The ODOT bridge replacement on
Rt. 303 just west of Olde Eight
Road has completed the south lane
and switched traffic to complete
the north lane. Temporary traffic
lights direct traffic across the one
lane roadway and do not allow
right turns onto Rt. 303 from Olde
Eight Road until completed.




